Minster Parish Council Clerk

h

From: StreetworksEast@kent.gov.uk
Sent: 14 September 2023 11:54
Subject: Southern Water - Temporary Road Closure - High Street, Minster - 23rd October

2023 (Thanet District)
Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged
Southern Water - Temporary Road Closure - High Street, Minster - 23rd
October 2023 (Thanet District)

Due to works planned to be undertaken by Southern Water, It will be necessary to
close part of High Street, Minster, from 23rd October 2023 with estimated completion
by 27th October 2023.

High Street, Minster, will be closed outside number 49. To the extent indicated by
signs and barriers on site.

The alternative route for any through traffic is via Church Street, Bedlam Court Lane,
Foxborough Lane, Tothill Street and vice versa.

Pedestrian access will be maintained during the works.

The closure is required for the safety of the public and workforce while allowing for
water works to be carried out, works are undertaken by Southern Water.

For the most up to date information on these works please
visit: https://one.network/?tm=135231437

For information regarding this closure please contact Southern Water 03303 030 368,
who will be able to assist with the scope of these works.

The Kent County Council Highways Helpline phone number is: 03000 418181
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Map data © MapTiler © OpenStreetMap contributors

This bulletin contains public information and can be forwarded to any other road
users who may be affected. Every care is taken to ensure the accuracy of the
information, but no liability can be accepted for any changes or errors.

Road names are taken from the National Street Gazetteer, which can be viewed
on one.network, with alternative names given where known.

For details of roadworks, please see One.Network

Regards,



